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To: Erika Petersen
From: Jamie Calcagno-Roach, TLT Conference Committee Chair
Date: October 30, 2015

Subject: Teaching and Learning with Technology Conference Planning
Committee Service
Cec: Adam Murray, Library personnel file

Thank you for your service on the Teaching and Learning with Technology
Conference Planning Committee. Your personal commitment and energy
definitely contributed to the overwhelming success of the 2015 Teaching
and Learning with Technology Conference!

I want you to know how much I appreciate your generous participation on
the conference planning committee. The work of our committee is
important for meeting the missions of LET and the university. Thanks in no
small part to your efforts; we are better able to fulfill those missions. Itis
exciting to see people working across work units to make decisions and get

things done.

Your commitment of time and talent allow us to bring such a valuable
teaching and learning event to our university community. Your work and
contributions are appreciated by me and all of your colleagues. The
Teaching and Learning with Technology Conference is a huge event and it
wouldn’t be possible without the assistance of this committee who help
prepare ahead of time, work during the event itself, and clean up afterwards.
Thank you for helping to make this year’s conference possible!

Thank you!
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